
 
Notice of Special Meeting  

 of the 
Workforce Solutions Subcommittee  

Of the 
 K-64 Education Board 

 
Notice is hereby given of a special meeting of the Workforce Solutions Subcommittee of 
the K-64 Education Board on Tuesday, September 5, 2017, at 8:00 a.m., at the Catawba 
County Chamber of Commerce, 1055 Southgate Corporate Park SW, Hickory, North 
Carolina.  The purpose of the meeting of this Subcommittee is to discuss the committee’s 
duties and purpose, a regular meeting schedule, and possible committee members. 

 
PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES 
Individuals needing assistance should contact the County Clerk at 465-8990 within a 
reasonable time prior to the meeting. Participation in public meetings is without regard to 
race, color, national origin, sex, religion, age, or disability. 
 
This the 24th day of August, 2017. 
 
 
 Barbara E. Morris 
 Clerk to the Board 
  

 
  


